
 

Dear Neighbors, 

Beginning August 3rd, the Alaska Department of Transportation will be making some big changes 

to Muldoon Road, from 11th Court to Boundary Avenue. These changes will include the 

replacement and addition of medians, which will require many residents to change where they 

turn onto and off of Muldoon Rd. 

Join us this Wednesday, July 29th at 6:30pm at the Muldoon Boys & Girls Club to ask questions and 

voice your concerns about the current Muldoon Channelization design plan.  

 

 

Senator Bill Wielechowski 
 

(907)269-0120 
Sen.Bill.Wielechowski@akleg.gov 

Representative Gabrielle LeDoux  
 

(907)269-0216 
Rep.Gabrielle.LeDoux@akleg.gov 
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